
The 2008 Ribbon of Hope grant supported the 
CIS’s Golden Opportunity One-to-One School 
Based Mentoring Program that was serving 75 
children; however, with additional funding the 
program could serve 150 students expanding 
into two county high schools providing 
mentors to at-risk youths. The program 
targeted high-risk students in grades four 
through eight in this economically challenged 
area to keep children in school.  

http://www.cismontgomery.org/

